
TO:  James L. App, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Joseph M. Deakin, Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT: Airport Master and Land Use Plans - Ad Hoc Committee 
 
DATE:  December 16, 2003 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On June 5, 2001, the City Council assigned an ad hoc committee to review the Airport Master and Land Use Plans 
drafts.  Ultimately, this ad hoc committee provided the Council’s input on a larger committee that included 
representatives of the Airport Advisory Committee and Planning Commission.  Work on the Airport Master and 
Land Use Plans remain in draft and may need further review. 
 
The Council may extend this committee until April 20, 2004, to see if additional review work is needed from them. 
 
 
OPTIONS: 
 

 a.  Extend the ad hoc committee for the Airport Master and Land Use Plans until April 20, 2004. 
 
 b. Amend, modify or reject the above option. 

 
 


